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Timberlake Watershed Improvement District 

c/o Hurt & Proffitt, Inc. 

2524 Langhorne Road 

Lynchburg, VA 24501 

bleatherland@hanp.com 

georgeschrader111@gmail.com  

 

Re: VMRC #20-1840 

 

Dear Sir or Madam:  

 

We have received your application requesting authorization to remove 17,500 cubic yards 

of subaqueous material from Timber Lake in Campbell County. 

 

Based upon a review of your application, your proposal does not fall within the 

jurisdiction of the Marine Resources Commission, therefore, no authorization will be required 

from this agency.  For your information, you may need authorization from the U. S. Army Corps 

of Engineers, and/or the Department of Environmental Quality prior to commencing your 

project.  Your application has been forwarded to these agencies. 

 

If I may be of further assistance, please contact me at (757) 247-2255 or via email at 

mike.johnson@mrc.virginia.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

        
J. Michael Johnson 

Environmental Engineer 

JMJ:cef 

HM 

cc: U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

 Department of Environmental Quality 

 Applicant 
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